
From: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 12:08 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Tanya Smith <tanya@46thward.com> 
Subject: Community Night At The Theatre 

  

  

Hi Steve and Chasse, 

  

The Black Ensemble Theatre has donated 100 tickets to the community to view their 
new play on November 1st at 8pm. We are promoting this through our newsletter and 
social media. 

 
 

Kind Regards,  

  

Angela Clay 

46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 
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